
Meeting Minutes 
Caledonia Band Booster Board Meeting 

Monday, November 6, 2023 @ 6:00 
 
PRESIDENT: Tim Hess 
- Wreaths: We have 45 wreaths left to sell. 
 
VICE PRESIDENT: Brian Sproul 
- Thank you to the amazing volunteers who helped this marching band 
season! 
 

TREASURER: Ian McCurdy 
- Financial update 
- $5700 raised for rain coats 
- $700 in concert ticket sales 
 
SECRETARY: Carla Massel 
- Approved October meeting minutes 
- Approved November meeting agenda 
 

H.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Kyle Wellfare 
- Raincoat Update: board approved to spend $8,000 on rain coats, $5700 
raised so far. 
- Tuba Donation Jar Update: $91 raised! 
- Volunteers Thanks 
- Christmas Parade Hot Chocolate and Snacks: 12/2/2023 Ian is organizing 
the hot cocoa 
- Semi Trailer Mods and Winterwork: more work being done to finish projects 
and winterizing the trailer. Moving tailers for sale. 
- Winter Concert: 12/9/2023, discussion on fundraising 
- Chili cook off? Looking at late January. Kyle to get date. 
 
PERCUSSION DIRECTOR/ 
M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Don Raaymakers 
- Nothing at this time 

 
WEBMASTER: Tim Hess 
- Nothing at this time 
 

UNIFORM MANAGER: Amanda Kalacanic / Beth Johnson 



- Marching uniforms--Need to have the marching band pictures done then 
proceed with getting quotes from dry cleaners for the marching jackets and 
have them cleaned after the holidays.  I will check with Hulst and Sheldon 
cleaners.  We need to ask volunteers to wash the bibbers, probably would be 
best to have them bagged ASAP after pictures and have volunteers return 
them before Christmas break, or distribute in January and request they are 
brought back at their earliest convenience with the February concert being the 
deadline. 

- Concert uniforms--With the change of concert uniforms to dress blacks and 
not needing to be school issued uniforms, it is anticipated that the need for 
school issued uniforms will be greatly reduced as many students would prefer 
to wear their personal dress blacks.  Mr. Wellfare stated that he can fit the 
marching students. If there is indication of great number of students, Beth 
might be able to come in to help. 

- The men's black dress shirts will need to be ordered at some point to start 
building a collection of various sizes to satisfy the needs for rented uniforms 
so we are not borrowing from the orchestra program.  

 
PIT CHIEF: Shawn Hill 
- Golf cart needs a tune up, a few repairs and winterized.  
 
SCRIPS: Peggy Dion 
- Nothing at this time 
 
COMMUNICATIONS: Michelle Baker 

- Nothing at this time 
 


